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Edgewater Condominium Association 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Board of Managers 
Jeff Hoy, President 
724-944-6285 
hoyjt@roadrunner.com 
 
Jim Parks, 1st Vice President 
843-812-6372 
TheParks@islc.net 
 
Ray Mapston, 2nd Vice President 
435-628-5420 
susanray66@msn.com 
 
Debbie Ferris, Treasurer 
937-974-4922 
ferriscparetired@gmail.com 
 
Janet Greene, Secretary 
716-581-3875 
greeneacres979@yahoo.com 
 
Staff 
Rick Clawson, Administrator 
716-326-2186 office 
716-753-6348 cell 

Parking Tags ... 
All owners and occupants are required to fill out a parking permit 
application. Each vehicle parked on the property shall have an 
Edgewater parking sticker or guest tag on their vehicle at all times.  
Stickers are to be placed on the forward facing side of the vehicle’s 
inside rearview mirror. Guest tags may not be used for more than 30 
days.  

If you have already filled in an application, you may stop at the office 
and pick up your tag(s). Otherwise, stop and fill out an application. 

Beginning April 15 we will periodically patrol the parking areas. 
Residents are allowed to park ONE of their vehicles in front of their 
building; other vehicles are to be parked across from the buildings in the 
overflow parking areas. 

All visitors and relatives are required to park across from the buildings, 
even if they are “only here for a minute”. 
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Next Board Meeting 

Wednesday, April 23 

1:00 p.m. 

Association Office 

Association Office 

Will be CLOSED from 

April 11 - April 20. 

For Maintenance 

Issues during that 

time period,  call 

Casey Fuller at 

814-462-6799 

For other issues 

please contact one of 

the board members 

listed below 

Spring Cleanup Begins!! 

After a long, snowy and frigid winter, the cleanup begins!! The maintenance crew is back at it, picking up, 
readying equipment, and making repairs to the grounds. 

If you need help with something, or have an area of concern, feel free to contact Rick at the office. Please 
do not bother the maintenance crew with concerns or complaints. 

If you are interested in running for 
the Board of Managers, or serving 
on the nominating committee, 
please contact Janet Greene at the 
number  listed below. 

It’s that time 

of year again! 
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Think 

Memorial 

Day!! 
Sure, it’s cold out, and sure, we may 

have to break through the ice, but rest 
assured, we plan on having the pool 

open by Memorial Day!! 
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